Dorothy Coffin Sapas ... lived in Littleton for 30 Years

Dorothy Wentworth (Atwell) Coffin, 95, died on April 5, 1993 at Freedom Village, El Toro, Ca.

Born in Fitchburg, Ma. she was the daughter of F.G. Atwell and Edith Mooney Atwell. She graduated from Wellesley College in 1920 and traught at the Northboro and Holliston high schools before her marriage to Holland Coffin in 1922. Mr. Coffin died in 1972.

Mrs. Coffin moved to Littleton, in 1938 and was: active in the First Church Unitarian. She was a member of the church choir for twe nty years,

served as secretary and president of the Women's Alliance and served on the administrative committee of the Church of the Larger Fellowship in Boston.

In 1968 the Coffins retired to Laguna Hills, Ca.

Mrs. Coffin is survived by three daughters; Jean Friel of Los Angeles, Dorrie Prouty of Durham, N.C. and Nancy Martin of Enfield, N.H., eight grandchildren and nine great grandchildren.

Memorial contributions may be made to the First Church Unitarian of Littleton.